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Dear Mr Voyce
Transfer of your Official Information Act request to EQC
Thank you for your Official Information Act request which was received on 1 August 2012.

You have asked if the TC3 drilling results for 497 Pages Road, Bexley, Christchurch are on
the Project Orbit Database. If so, you wish to receive a copy.

The Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) does not administer the
Project Orbit Database. As your request is more closely aligned with the functions of the
Earthquake Commission (EQC), which is the organisation conducting the drilling
programme, | have transferred your request to EQC.

EQC has been informed of the transfer today. They have 20 working days from receipt of
this transfer to make a decision on this request, and you should expect to hear from them
in due course. In the meantime, the relevant contact details are:

Earthquake Commissicn
Level 10, Castrol House
36 Customhouse Quay
PO Box 311
WELLINGTON 6140

Telephone: (04) 499 0045

Facsimile: (04) 499 0046
Freephone: 0800-652 333

Yours sincerely

Adrian Regnault
Acting Deputy Chief Executive, Building Quality

Level 6, 86 Customhouse Quay, Wellington 6011
PO Box 10-729, Wellington 6143 NewZealand Government
New Zealand



